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Today the American Action Forum (@AAF) released new research examining the declines in coal. AAF 
research finds the use of coal for electricity has been declining since 2007, well before regulations seeking to 
restrict the use of coal were put into place. AAF research finds that low cost natural gas, improving efficiency of 
natural gas power plants and falling renewable energy costs have played a larger part in coal’s declines than 
regulations have.

Click here to read the research
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https://www.americanactionforum.org/research/coal-declines-markets/

